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The Moscow Kremlin will be closed for tourists Wednesday due to the celebration of Russia
Day, Interfax reported, citing a statement from the Federal Guards Service.

The statement said that visitors would not be allowed to visit the territory of the Kremlin
except for those visiting the State Armory and Diamond Fund museums.

According to the Federal Guard Service, tourist access to the churches of the Kremlin and a
some of it's monuments, including the Ivan the Terrible bell tower will also be limited until
June 15.

Original url: https://www.themoscowtimes.com/2013/06/11/kremlin-closed-on-wednesday-a24865

https://www.themoscowtimes.com/author/the-moscow-times

